REDACTED
CONFIDENTIAL ATTACHMENT A

September 19, 2011

Century Link Business

A, - recjiesting

additional DIDs to support growth on campus. Our need is for 1800 DIDs to be used for E911
purposes and will be assigned to the PSALl database.

We request one prefix that can accommodate this range of internal numbers:
[ )

We would like the numbers to have the same prefix so that it fits within current internal dialing
plan. We would appreciate receiving these numbers by November 15th, 2011,

Thank You






